MEMORANDUM

TO:


Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members

Dr. Randy Poe

FROM:

Jim Detwiler, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:
February 19, 2018
RE:
Quote/Agreement for 2018 District Leadership Conference
________________________________________________________________________________

The attached quote/agreement with Embassy Suites Louisville (Downtown) is for meeting rooms and lodging for the District Leadership Conference, July 24-25, 2018.
.
I recommend the Embassy Suites Louisville quote/agreement be approved, as presented. 
